
PUBLIC NOTICE 

March 1, 2023 
 

Public Notice is hereby given that the Suffolk Redevelopment & Housing Authority (SRHA) will 
hold a Public Hearing regarding its 5-Year Capital Fund Plan, as required by HUD under Section 
511 of the Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act of 1998, in Suffolk at the following locations 
and times: 

 

Wednesday, March 8, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. - Chorey Park Apartments, 804 W. Constance Road 
Wednesday, March 8, 2023, at 5:30 p.m. – Hoffler Apartments, 2210 E. Washington St 
Thursday, March 9, 2023, at 5:30 p.m. – Colander Bishop Apartments, 925 Brook Ave 

 
A draft copy of the 5-Year Capital Fund Plan will be available after March 1, 2023, for review and 
inspection by the public on the SRHA’s website @ www.suffolkrha.org. 

 

Public Housing Residents, SRHA Board Members, Resident Advisory Board Members, Resident 
Council Members, organizations, elected officials and the general public are encouraged to 
participate in the public hearing and submit suggestions, recommendations, comments and 
ideas for the 5-Year Capital Fund Plan. 

 
We encourage you to participate by providing comments on the comment form that can be obtained 
from our website, or at any of the SRHA properties. Comments are due no later than 3:00 p.m. on 
Friday, March 10, 2023, via hand delivery at the above locations. Another public hearing will be held 
at the SRHA Administrative Offices located at 530 E. Pinner on March 28, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. during 
the SRHA Board of Commissioners meeting to approve the 2023-2027 Rolling CFP Plan. 

 
For further information, contact Robert Coles, Facility Manager at (757) 925-6495 or via email at 
rcoles@suffolkrha.org. 

 
Tracey Snipes, Executive Director 
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Return this form to your management office drop box no later than 3:00 p.m. 
on Friday, March 10, 2023. 

Hoffler Apartments  
 

The following Capital Fund projects are currently pending or underway: 

• Foundation and floor repairs 

• Vinyl siding replacement & gutters (Pending Funding) 

• Replacement of windows (Pending Funding) 

Priority projects for the next 5-year Capital Fund Plan 

 

• Parking lot improvements 

• Upgrade security Cameras 

• Replace shingles over porch overhang 

• Replace heating and air conditioning units 

• Kitchen & bathroom upgrades & renovations 
 

Please provide additional comments regarding Capital Fund projects that you feel are a priority and 
should be considered for funding: 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

OPTIONAL 
Name:   
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